
District of Lillooet RFP 2018-01 Supply of Garbage Pickup Services 

 

The Respondent will provide a proposal detailing their suggested solution(s) as to how solid waste 

(garbage) can be picked up in Lillooet and disposed of. The proposal will detail two main options: 1) 

Respondent to provide solid waste services to half of the District (approximately 500 accounts), and 2) 

Respondent to provide solid waste services to the entire District. The proposal will show total cost to the 

District for each option.  

 

The District of Lillooet (DoL) currently has 1,024 paid residential garbage accounts. Approximately half 

are presently picked up by District staff and half are picked up by a Contractor on a weekly basis. Note 

that one property may have multiple accounts (duplex, strata with several townhouses, mobile home 

park).  

 

The map (see Map in attachments) shows the number of paid accounts in various areas of the District. 

Each account is to have solid waste picked up once per week. District crews currently service areas A, B, 

C, D1, part of D4, D6, and F. The current Contractor services areas D2, D3, part of D4, D5, E, G, and H.  

 

The District does not feel that standardized garbage totes would be feasible in Lillooet due to the steep 

grades on many properties (see Photos in attachments) and the elderly population that exists here 

(2016 Census, people over 65, Lillooet 23.5%, Canada 16.9%). No provisions have been made in the 

District of Lillooet 2018 budget to purchase garbage totes. 

 

There is a Regional District Landfill within the boundaries of the District of Lillooet, located at 405 

Landfill Rd. The Respondent is responsible to ensure their proposal includes tipping fees at this or 

another approved landfill location.  


